
 
 
 

 

In-Person Learners Meals Info: 
 
We will also be offering weekend meals for in-person learners at all schools on Friday 
afternoons for students to take home with them.   
 

High School, Grab-n-Go meals (2 Breakfasts and 2 Lunches), will be available in the 
commons for all students as they depart the building for the day.  This began on Friday 
10/2. 
 
Middle School, Grab-n-Go meals (2 Breakfasts and 2 Lunches), will be available outside 
in two locations, by the buses and by the parent pick up area.  This began on Friday 10/2. 
 
Elementary Schools, Grab-n-Go meals will be delivered to classrooms prior to the 
dismissal time.  We are requesting that parents fill out a meal request form, which will be 
sent home this week so we can plan for the correct amount of meals. We will only need 
this form from parents one time and we will continue to provide each student with the 
weekend meals requested until the end of December or parent cancellation.   This will 
begin Friday 10/9. 
 


